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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
From all of the staff and governors of the school, we wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year.  
 
Ordering School Meals 
Remember to order your child’s school meals online 
http://www.schoolmealsonline.co.uk/ 
 
If you experience any difficulty when ordering, please 

contact our school meal provider on 01522 246424 or 
email admin@schoolmealsonline.co.uk 
 

Productions and Concerts 
I hope you all enjoyed the productions and concerts this 
month. 
My thanks go to the children for performing so well during 
the productions, and to the staff and parents who 
contributed to their success. Thank you! 
 

Return to School 
A reminder that we return to school on Monday 7th January 2019. 
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Telephone 01400 659001 

E-mail   

enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Academic Year 2018-2019  
Term 3: Monday 7th January – Fri 15th Feb 2019 

Term 4: Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 2019 
Term 5 : Tuesday 23rd Apr – Friday 24th May 2019 

Term 6 : Mon 3rd Jun – Friday 19th July 2019 
 
Academic Year 2019-2020  

Term 1: Wednesday 4th Sept – Friday 18th  Oct 2019 
Term 2: Tuesday 29th Oct – Thursday 19th Dec 2019 
Term 3: Monday 6th January – Friday 14th Feb 2020 
Term 4: Monday 24th Feb – Thursday 2nd Apr 2020 
Term 5 : Monday 20th Apr – Friday 22nd May 2020 

Term 6 : Tues 2nd Jun – Tues 21st July 2020 
 

 
  

Starting School in 2019? 
Is your child starting school in September 2019? Visit 
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-
admissions/ to apply for a place.  

 

 
The online admissions system is available for parents and carers 
who would like to apply for a Reception/Foundation Stage place. 
Children who are born between 1st September 2014 and 31st 
August 2015 are due to start Reception in September 2019. 

 

 

Dogs 
Please note, dogs are not permitted on the school grounds, 
including the parent waiting area. 

Headlice 
We have had a number of cases of head lice reported by parents. 
Please see the link below to help prevent and treat: 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx 

I Want Technology for Christmas 
Asked Santa for a computer? Games console? 

Have you set up the correct restrictions for your child’s 

age group? 

Remember to chat with your children on an ongoing basis 

about staying safe online.                           

Not sure where to begin? These conversation starter 

suggestions can help. 

1. Ask your children to tell you about the sites they like to 

visit and what they enjoy doing online. 

2. Ask them about how they stay safe online. What tips do 

they have for you, and where did they learn them? What is 

OK and not OK to share? 

3. Ask them if they know where to go for help, where to find 

the safety advice, privacy settings and how to report or 

block on the services they use. 

4. Encourage them to help someone! Perhaps they can show 

you how to do something better online or they might have a 

friend who would benefit from their help and support. 

5. Think about how you each use the internet. What more 

could you do to use the internet together? Are there 

activities that you could enjoy as a family? 

Websites that can help you understand how to keep your child 

safe: 

http://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/parents/ 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-
centre/parents-and-carers 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxMnZ02Sl1Abt
Ihq-m3rrVQ 

 

 

mailto:enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk
http://www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk/
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/
https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Head-lice/Pages/Introduction.aspx
http://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers
http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/parents/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxMnZ02Sl1AbtIhq-m3rrVQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxMnZ02Sl1AbtIhq-m3rrVQ

